
 
 
 

 

July 11, 2025 

 

 
Dear Valued ABC Supply Partner: 
 
Our industry continues to be impacted by inflationary pressures in material costs, labor, and other 
expenses. We appreciate your support and value your business, especially through the ongoing 
economic challenges we all face. 
 
It is always our goal to provide you with the best value and to absorb rising costs internally. We have 
been very successful in maintaining prices, since our last increase notice was issued in April of 2022. 
However, due to economic realities we must implement the following pricing adjustments:  
 
Effective August 25, 2025 we are implementing a 2.9% price increase via multiplier adjustment.   
 
In addition, due to recent announcements from suppliers regarding tariffs and rising costs on 
aluminum and other raw materials, base pricing will also increase for some specific products and 
options such as: 
 

Patio Doors    Sentry System Tilt/Lock Combo 
Triple Pane IntelliGlass Options  Foam Filled Frame  
Double Strength Glass Options  Extension Jambs 
Flat & Georgian Grids   Sash Reinforcement 

 
I understand that price adjustments can present challenges. We are committed to uphold and enhance 
our exceptional offering of products, to deliver on time and complete, with most of our products 
available on our industry-leading ONE WEEK LEAD TIME.  Thank you for continuing to prioritize the 
value we bring as your Window Solutions company. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Laura Doerger-Roberts 
President 


